
 

 
         
 
 
 
 
 
                                              
 
 

 
 

  
     
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

THE CARRIER 
POSTAL FAMILY FEDERAL CREDIT UNION                                                           1st QUARTER  2025   

 
 
Board of Directors 

Renae Ingersoll, Chair 
Chad Olson, Vice Chair 
Amy Steffens, Secretary 
Kim Bucholz 
Mike Fosberg 
Jay Orson 
Gary Tollefsrud 
 
Supervisory Committee 

Jason Cossette, Chair 
Mary Smith 
Ida Volesky 
Gary Thompson 
 
Main Office: 

Karen Andersen, Manager/CEO 
Vicki Klein, Asst. Manager 
Charlotte LaCrosse 
Carley Lemieux 
Kayla Manley 
Mary Bastle 

P.O. Box 9318 
2730 12th Ave. S. 
Fargo, ND 58106-9318 

Main Office 701-232-6910 
Toll Free 1-800-726-3177 
Fax 701-232-1217 

Drive-up M-F 8:00 AM-5:00 PM 
Lobby     M-F 8:30 AM-4:30 PM 
 
Grand Forks Branch 

Staff:  Tanya Murphy 
          Kathy Nowacki 
 
P.O. Box 5055  
2501 28th Ave. S. 
Grand Forks, ND 58206-5055 

701-772-5699 
Fax 701-792-3539 

Lobby M-F 8:30 AM-1:00 PM 
                  2:00 PM-4:30 PM 
 
Website: 
www.postalfamilyfcu.com 

Email: 
pffcu@postalfamilyfcu.com 

 

Thank you to all who attended our 88th 
Annual Meeting on February 15th.  We 
celebrated with dinner, door prizes, and 
Bingo at the Fargo Holiday Inn. 
Congratulations to Amy Steffens and Kim 
Bucholz, who were re-elected to serve on 
the Board of Directors. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Whether you’re opening an account, getting a vehicle loan, or investing in 
a share certificate, let your credit union help you with all of your financial 
needs. When you want to know the latest on what’s new or what’s 
available at your credit union, stop in or call us to “Get the Scoop!” 

 

Grand Forks Branch Change 

Effective April 1, 2025, our Grand Forks 
branch will be closed on Thursdays. Please 
plan your visits there accordingly. Thank you. 
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For any Credit Union 
concerns, please 

contact: 
Supervisory Committee:  

P.O. Box 9873  
Fargo, ND  58106-9873 

Holiday Closings:  

POSTAL EVENTS 
If you are having a postal event 
that you would like the credit 
union to attend, please contact 
us to schedule a date and time. 

ADDRESS CHANGE 

Please remember to let us know when 
you move to a different address or are 
temporarily away so we always have 
your current address. 

Services and Benefits: 

Share Savings 
Money Market Shares 
Share Draft Checking 
Debit Card 
Visa Credit Card 
Visa Gift Card 
Share Certificates 
Traditional IRA 
Roth IRA 
Coverdell ESA 
Christmas Club 
Special Share Accounts 
New & Used Vehicle Loans 
Share Secured Loans 
Personal Loans 
Overdraft Protection Loans  
Servion Mortgage Loans 
Home Equity Line of Credit   
   Loans 
Direct Deposit 
Payroll Deduction 
Pre-authorized Payments 
Cashier’s Checks 
Wire Transfers 
Member Direct Insurance 
Credit Disability Insurance 
Credit Life Insurance 
AFLAC Insurance Products 
CUNA Mutual AD&D Insurance 
AAA Insurance 
American Income Life 
    Insurance 
Notary Service 
Toll Free Phone Line 
Voice Mail 
Website 
Credit Union Connect 
Drive-up Window: Main Office 
After Hours Depository 
Pee Wee Penguin  
   Young Saver’s Club 
Quarterly Newsletter 
Auto Link 
InterContinental Warranties 
GAP Insurance 
E-Statements 
Bill Payment 
MPI Coins 
Mobile App 
Mobile Deposit 
ATM-GSA Building, Fargo 
ATM-Colfax Express 
ATM-William Guy Fed Bldg, 
             Bismarck 
ATM-Prairiewood Station Fargo 
ATM-Grand Forks Post Office 
 
   
 
 
           

Monday,   
May 26, 2025 

Friday,  
July 4, 2025 

Thursday, 
June 19, 2025 

Get the Scoop on Loans 

We have sweet rates on loans for new and used 
vehicles, RVs, campers, ATVs, boats, and jet skis, 
as well as personal and share secured loans. We 
also offer Home Equity Line of Credit loans and 
mortgages through Servion Mortgage. Stop in or 
call us today to “Get the Scoop” on loans! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Get the Scoop on Share Certificates 

 
Your credit union offers great rates on 6-month, 12-month, and 
24-month certificates. Invest in your credit union, with people 
who know you and care about you. Come in and “Get the Scoop!” 

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE 

We are offering scholarships to our 
graduating high school seniors.  Applications 
have been mailed to these members, with a 
deadline of April 18th.  Please encourage your 
seniors to apply for our scholarships. 


